
OFFICIAL 

 

 

OFFICIAL 

 

 
         
 
Your Ref : ASJG 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
  
 
 
 

 
Alyn Smith MP 
Office 16,  
John Player Building 
Stirling Enterprise Park 
Stirling 
FK7 7RP 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Stirling Police Office 
Randolphfield 
St. Ninians Road 
Stirling 
FK8 2HD 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Smith 
 
Thank you for your letter of 23rd April 2021. 
 
As you will be aware, we have worked tirelessly over recent years to tackle anti-
social behaviour within Stirling city centre and have worked with residents, business 
owners and partners to achieve success in this area. 
 
We continually monitor the reports and intelligence about these issues, and have 
officers dedicated to the City Centre ward, in addition to our Weekend Policing Plan 
which places extra officers within the areas where we can anticipate increased levels 
of disorder or anti-social behaviour. We are also working to ensure we deploy 
resources appropriately as we see easing lockdown restrictions and in particular the 
re-opening of licensed premises. 
 
However, my officers are deployed on an intelligence led basis and where the 
greatest need and demand is identified, so to that end I would encourage any 
constituents who have concerns to report them to police at the material time in order 
that we can build up a picture of where and when these offences are being 
committed. This enables me to build up a clear picture to prepare preventative 
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measures in conjunction with our partners, but more importantly allows for 
spontaneous deployment to tackle individuals in a robust manner. 
 
Should you require any further information, then please do not hesitate to get back in 
touch.  I am more than happy to discuss, if your office is able to propose a 
convenient date/time I can make the necessary arrangements. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Gill Marshall 
Area Commander 


